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Any University CAD drawing files of the University's buildings are to be used only as a general reference and should not be relied upon for building construction or any other work. All
consultants are required to comply with the normal standards of site investigations, etc. as required by their profession and in accordance with their contracts with the University. The
University at Buffalo's Facilities Planning and Design Department provides consultants with copies of the University CAD drawing files for general reference purposes only and disclaims
any liability for the accuracy of the files for purposes of building construction or any other work.
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